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NOTICE.

Secretaries will please send their Reports to the Home Secre­
tary before the second week in March.

Note.—Secretaries of Presbyterial Societies can receive a 
full supply of leaflets, Envelopes and Mite Boxes for their 
Auxiliaries and Mission Bands on application to the Home 
Secretary. All Auxiliaries and Mission Bands, where there is 
no Presbyterial Society, can receive them direct from the Home 
Secretary. In order to keep our working expenses as low as 
possible, it will be necessary to pay for the pat cel when it is 
ordered. A list of prices is published in the Monthly Leaflet.

NEW SOCIETIES ORGANIZED.

Shelburne Auxiliary, in Toronto Presbyterial Society, by Mrs. 
Harvie.

Eramosa Auxiliary, in Guelph Presbyterial Society, by 
Mesdames Smellie and D. McCrae.

A Kingston Auxiliary was formed on January 6th, includ­
ing the three Presbyterian Congregations. ‘ Officers—President, 
Mrs. C. Hamilton. Three Vice-Presidents—one from each 
congregation-Mrs. Macnee, Mrs. Houston, Mrs. Bell. Re­
cording Secretary, Miss Fowler. Corresponding Secretary, 
Mrs. Mowat. Treasurer—Mrs. Marshall.
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Note.—The reprinting of the missionary letters is reserved 
by the Board of Management.
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